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HRA BONUS PROGRAM EXTENSION 
September – December 2023 

 
 
Obtaining a Health Risk Assessment (HRA) document for new Clever Care members is 
essential in creating a comprehensive care plan with the member, which may identify 
gap(s) in care, lead to improved management of chronic condition(s), healthier, and more 
satisfied members.  
 
Clever Care understands that submitting an HRA for new enrollees requires additional time 
and resources on your part. This is why we are excited to extend our 2023 HRA bonus 
program for plan effective months of October 1st, November 1st, and December 1st!  
 
 
MARKET LEADING AGENT HRA ADMINISTRATIVE FEE 

• Clever Care will pay agents an additional administrative fee including:  
o $125 for completed HRAs with Jasmine (HMO C-SNP) plan enrollments 
o $65 for completed HRAs with Longevity (HMO) plan enrollments 

• IMPORTANT: HRAs must be completed between 9/1/23 and 11/30/23. 
• HRAs must be submitted electronically to Clever Care along with a CMS approved 

enrollment application (electronic or paper) between 9/1/23 and 12/10/2023. 
 

EXTENDED HRA COMPLETION WINDOW 
• Agents will continue to benefit from a longer window to complete and submit HRAs. 
• HRAs must be submitted electronically within 10 days after the application signature 

date or the plan effective date (Oct 1st, Nov 1st, or Dec 1st), whichever is later. 
• For paper applications, Agents will gain portal access to the electronic HRA form once 

the Clever Care Enrollment Department has uploaded the application into the EZ 
Enroll system and submitted it to CMS for approval. 

 
 
We appreciate your continued support of Clever Care Health Plan! 


